
 

 
 
 
November 11, 2015      VIA EMAIL  
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board  
P.O. Box 2319  
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700  
Toronto, Ontario  
M4P 1E4  
 
Dear Ms. Walli:  
 
Re:  EB-2015-0304 - Pole Attachments Working Group Expression of Interest 
 
This letter is in response to the Ontario Energy Board’s notice regarding Review of 
Miscellaneous Rates and Charges and, specifically, requests for expressions of interest to 
participate in the proposed Pole Attachments Working Group. 
 
Enersource wishes to nominate Ray Bou, Senior Manager, Standards and Stores, for 
participation in the proposed working group. Mr. Bou is an electrical engineer with 23 years of 
industry experience. Ray has contributed to various safety and reliability working groups such 
as the ESA Serious Incidents Working Group and the OEB Reliability Working Group, as well as 
the ESA Utility Advisory Council. Ray is accountable for administering joint use agreements and 
enforcing joint use standards with all third party pole attachers in Enersource’s territory. Ray’s 
safety and reliability expertise, along with his direct experience in the area of pole attachments, 
may be of significant benefit to the Pole Attachments Working Group. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at (905) 283-4098.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
(Original signed by)  
 
Gia M. DeJulio  
Director, Regulatory Affairs  
 
 


